Legal Notice

Town of Goshen

Notice is hereby given that there has been filed in this office, for public inspection, a copy of the proposed Regionalization plan for Litchfield Public Schools and Regional School District No. 6 (to become Region 20) in the Town Clerk’s Office and is available for public inspection or distribution. A copy of said plan will be available on the Town Website at www.goshenct.gov.
Dated at Goshen, Connecticut this 16th day of May, 2022.

Attest: Barbara L. Breor, Goshen Town Clerk

